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Dear Parents/carers, 

At King Edwin Primary School, the safety and well-being of our students are 
of utmost importance. In today's digital age, it is crucial to equip our 
children with the knowledge and skills to navigate the online world safely. 
With this in mind, we would like to ask you as a parent a few questions 
regarding your understanding about online safety.  

The questionnaire is user-friendly and should only take a few minutes to 
complete, following the link. We kindly request that you complete the 
questionnaire to ensure that we have a comprehensive understanding of our 
community's online safety needs. 

https://forms.office.com/e/khCdqfnqLQ 

Your responses will remain anonymous and confidential, and the results will 
be used to inform our future plans for support.  

 

Thank you 

Mrs Glover and Mrs Allsop  
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